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Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
It was so lovely to see so many of you at parent’s evening this week.   
I always love having a catch up! Thank you to those parents who took the time to complete the little  
questionnaire, I am looking forward to reading these and planning our next steps. If you missed your  
appointment, please call the office to rearrange.  
 
The grand opening of the new Burford Recreation park is on Monday.    It would be lovely to see Burford 
Primary School children attend from 3.30 pm. onwards.    It looks an amazing and fun park, thanks to 
everyone who fundraised to make it happen. 
 
It’s our Easter/Spring service on Thursday next week (28th March) 9.30 a.m. in the Burford Church.    It 
would be lovely to see parents/carers/grandparents - space is not limited.     This will be a lovely event for 
the children to end this busy term as we approach the Easter weekend and break. 
 
There are still spaces for your child(ren) to attend our Easter clubs during the second week of the holiday 
– Monday & Tuesday at St Christopher’s in Langford and Wednesday & Thursday here in Burford Primary 
School.    Lots of fun activities have been organised. 
 
The Chief Executive Officer of our Academy Trust has planned an additional inset day for the whole trust – 
this is on Monday 4th November 2024.     Attached you will find a revised term dates & holidays for next 
academic year.    This can also be found on our school website. 
 
School Lunches – please could we remind all parents/carers that if you book your child in for lunch after 
the Wednesday deadline for the following week, please email the school office as the kitchen needs the 
numbers for ordering ready for the week ahead.   
 
Breakfast & Afterschool Clubs.    The registers for these clubs are printed out on the Monday for that 
week and staffing arranged.    Should you book in after the Monday for that week on ScoPay, please let 
Mrs Hunt know in the office so she can amend the registers and staff know which child to take to club.  
Thank you for your support. 
 
Breakfast, Afterschool Clubs & Activity Clubs 
Unfortunately, due to the current rising cost of living, we are having to increase our charge for Breakfast 
and Afterschool clubs by £1.00 per session effective after the Easter holidays.    Teacher led clubs will also 
now have a charge too.     All payments will be able to be made through ScoPay.   

 
Happy Friday everyone.     
Rachel Veeder,  Interim Executive Head Teacher 
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Diary Dates & Future Dates 

 

Tuesday 26th March 
Parent’s & Children meeting re residential 

trip 

Thursday 28th March 
Easter/Spring Service 9.30 a.m. Burford 

Church 
Term ends for Easter.  No afterschool club 

Monday 15th April Term starts 

Tuesday 16th April 
Year 6 Parent’s & children meeting re 

SATs week 

Mon 29th Apr – Fri 3 May Year 5 & 6 residential week 

Mon 13th May – Thurs 
16th May 

Year 6 SATs week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      

 
 

Each week we will be giving out certificates to a child in each class who have been ‘Burford Best’  
 

Last week they were:- 
 

Warwick Class – Ava Crofts   
Windrush Class –  Arabella Marshall    
Tolsey Class –  Anthony Radzinksi   

Wysdom Class – Jane Newbold-Gray          
Priory Class – Astra Edwards   

 
This week they are:- 

 
Warwick Class – Lily Rees           

Windrush Class –Bligh Berry            
Tolsey Class – Lilly Lynes              

Wysdom Class –  Mila Wilson           
Priory Class – Jessica Bachelor   

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 

Please support these young ladies on the last day of 

term(Thursday) at hometime. 

 



 

Our Eco-Friendly Committee have started work …… 

 
       

 

 


